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Join your colleagues and team up for a superhero themed virtual escape room on Thursday,
Feb. 23 from 1 to 2:30 p.m. through Zoom. Proceeds for this event will support student
financial aid at Seneca.

Purchase your ticket by 11:59 p.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 22. Your confirmation email will
include the Zoom link.

Please note: when checking out, please use your Seneca email address only.
Please direct questions to Jenny Liang.
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